
The Office of Early Childhood and Out-of-School Learning and 
the Indiana Association for the Education of Young Children are 
working together to advance a diverse, dynamic profession for early 
childhood and out-of-school-time professionals and support all who 
care for, educate, and work on behalf of young children.

The NEW Trainer and Training 
Approval System:
•	 will identify and approve trainers, organizations, 

and trainings.
•	 will help to ensure high quality training 

opportunities that will support Indiana’s 
professional development system.

•	 will simplify the process of finding quality 
trainings and streamline professional 
development.

The New Indiana Trainer & Training Approval System!

Interested in more information?
Visit our website at inaeyc.org/trainerapproval

Become a member of INAEYC and subscribe to the INAEYC newsletter to stay updated and connect 
with over 2,000 Early Childhood and Out-of-School-Time Professionals in Indiana!

To stay informed and receive OECOSL text messages, text “UPDATES” to 465437.

We are proud to announce...

A professional development system designed with YOU in mind!

Indiana AEYC | 2955 North Meridian Street, Suite 120 | Indianapolis, IN 46208

This project is supported by funding from the Child Care Development Block Grant awarded to the Office of Early Childhood 
and Out-of-School Learning, a division of the Indiana Family and Social Services Administration.

Trainings from approved 
trainers and organizations
will meet licensing and Paths to QUALITYTM 
training requirements for Early Childhood and 
Out-of-School-Time Professionals in Indiana.

https://inaeyc.org/trainerapproval
https://inaeyc.org/membership/

